
               

                        News Notes for January 12th, 

2024 

Dear Parents and Students of Prince of Peace 

Lutheran Church and School, 

 

Thought for the Day 

 

 
 

 
15 NO SCHOOL- M.L.K. Jr. Day 

16 PTAL Meeting- 6:30pm 

19 2nd Quarter Ends 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Mrs. Moreno 

21 Students Sing in Church- 10:30am 

21-27 National Lutheran Schools Week 

21-26 Book Fair 

25 Kindergarten Information Night 

26 Grandparents/VIP Day- 

 NOON DISMISSAL 

31 Second Quarter/SOM Awards- 2:30pm 

 

 
9 Valentine’s Dance- 6:30pm 

13 Lutheran High Art Fair 

16-19 NO SCHOOL- President’s Day Weekend 

20 PTAL Meeting- 6:30pm 

29 Spring Open House- 6:00pm 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
We are getting ready for a fun and busy 
couple of weeks to end the month of 
January. We are so thankful for all the 
blessings that our wonderful Lord and 
Savior brings to us each and every day. 
This week the teachers and I were 
blessed to be able to pray for these 
amazing children of God. Santiago (5), 
Andrea (7), Mrs. Moreno, Aaliyah (2), 
Camille (7), Annejulissa (7), and Miss 
Serenah. 
This Monday, remember that we will 
not be having school as we all 
celebrate the life and accomplishments 
of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
PTAL meeting is this Tuesday night 
coming up at 6:30 you are all invited to 
attend. 
National Lutheran Schools Week starts 
on January 21 with the kids singing at 
the 10:30 service. Many more events 
and dress days happen that week. 
Don’t forget to put Grandparents Day: 
January 26 on your calendar. 
The 2nd quarter will be ending next 
Friday. Awards for the 2nd quarter will 
be on January 31 at 2:30. 
Make sure you read the information 
about the new policy for the front gate, 
starting on Tuesday. 
God is Good and We are Blessed, 
Mr. Violette 
jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org 

mailto:jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org


 
ROCKETS AND SPACE 

We are starting a new after-school 
program on January 18th!  This program 
is all about Rockets and Space!  I am 
attaching the flyer for registration. 
 

 
SERVICE HOURS OPPORTUNITY 

Are you in need of Service Hours?  We 
are looking for a parent or grandparent 
that can help us man our front gate 
from 3-6pm a couple days a week. If 
you are interested, please see Heather 
in the school office!   
 

 
NO SCHOOL MONDAY 

There is no school on Monday in 
recognition of MLK Jr. Day. 

 
KINDERGARTEN INFORMATON NIGHT 

Do you know of anyone going into 
Kindergarten?  We would love to meet 
them!  Our Kindergarten Information 
Night is on Thursday, 1/25, at 6:30pm.  
We will be providing pizza and a 
bounce house!  Remember, if you refer 
a family who stays with us for a full 
school year, you will receive $500 off 
your tuition! 
 
 
 

 


